
Georgetown Planning Board 
Executive Session 
November 29, 2000 

MEETING 
GEORGETOWN PLANNING BOARD 

Georgetown Middle/High School 
Guidance Office 

Executive Session 
November 29, 2000 

10:30PM 
 
 

Present:            Peter Sarno, Chairman; Christopher Hopkins, Vice-Chairman; 
                         Jack Moultrie, Clerk, Alex Evangelista, Kathleen Bradley Colwell,             
                         Town Planner, Larry Graham, Planning Board Consulting               
                          Engineer 
                     
 
Absent:             Glen Johnson 
 
Mr. Hopkins made a motion to go into Executive Session.  Second by Mr. 
Evangelista.   
Mr. Sarno—yes 
Mr. Moultrie—yes 
Mr. Hopkins—yes 
Mr. Evangelista—yes 
All in favor 4-0. 
 
Bailey Lane/Centore 
 
Ms. Colwell stated that she was called and asked if the board would look at a 
plan on Bailey Lane. 
 
Mr. Hopkins stated that they have to know if the project is the Bailey 
Lane/Centore project that is under litigation with the Town. 
 
Board discussed that Ms. Colwell would look at the project and if it is the project 
under litigation than she will talk to board on how to proceed.   
 
Mr. Hopkins stated if it is the Centore property than they would need to talk to an 
attorney. 
 
Mr. Hopkins made a motion to go out of Executive Session.  Second by Mr. 
Evangelista.   
Mr. Sarno—yes 
Mr. Moultrie—yes 
Mr. Hopkins—yes 
Mr. Evangelista—yes 
All in favor 4-0. 
Minutes approved December 13, 2000. 
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